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Notice of End of Registration for UNIZO Group’s 

“HOTEL UNIZO / UNIZO INN Member’s Card” Hotel Membership System 

The hotels of the UNIZO Group aim to provide “Unique stays—Universal satisfaction” throughout Japan 

under a structure of three brands: “HOTEL UNIZO”, “UNIZO INN”, and “UNIZO INN Express”. 

Registration of new members for the UNIZO Group’s “HOTEL UNIZO / UNIZO INN Members’ Card” 

Hotel Membership System, which many of our customers are currently participating in, will come to an end 

as of June 30, 2018. 

Current members will be able to continuing using their Member’s Cards and the rewards that they have 

accumulated. 

Furthermore, we plan to begin service for a new membership system in the near future to replace the 

current system. At a later date, we will make an announcement regarding details of the new membership 

system, as well as our handling of customers who are registered in our current membership system. 

In the future, we look forward to continue serving you at “HOTEL UNIZO”, “UNIZO INN”, and 

“UNIZO INN Express”. 

■Contact

<For inquiries regarding the Membership System> 

East Japan Marketing Department / West Japan Marketing Department, UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

TEL: +81-3-3523-7652 

<For inquiries regarding this news release> 

Public Relations Department, UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

TEL: +81-3-3523-7574 


